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Wednesday 30th November 2022 

 

Year 5 Carol Service at St Mary’s Cathedral 

Wednesday 7 December 2022 1:30pm-3:00pm 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to inform you that our Year 5 class will be taking part in a Carol Service at St Mary’s Cathedral in 
Newcastle on the afternoon of Wednesday 7th December 2022. This is a joint Carol Service with other Year 5 
classes from the Catholic primary schools in the diocese and should be a wonderful afternoon for the children.  

On that day, the children will have their lunch in school slightly earlier than normal thus enabling us to depart St 
Cuthbert’s at 12:45pm following afternoon registration. We will be travelling to and from the Cathedral by coach, 
arriving in time for a 1:30pm start. Our return coach is booked to collect us from the Cathedral at 3:00pm. This 
does mean that the children will need to be picked up from St Cuthbert’s at approximately 3:30/3:45pm (depending 
on traffic). Children will be dismissed from the Y3/4 door onto Stapeley View.  

Please note that there will be no charge to parents/carers as the cost of the coach will be covered by school. 

If your child uses an inhaler, please ensure that they have it with them in school that day. 

If you require any further information regarding this visit, please contact the school office in the first instance. 

Best wishes, 

Miss S Dorning 
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